
Hello everyone! 
 
My name is Miss Jessica Maloughney, and I could not be more excited to 
be teaching Kindergarten at St. Teresa of Avila School! I had my first ever 
year of teaching at this school, and even though I’ve been working in 
different schools for the past 10 years, St. Teresa has always felt like home!  
 
When I am not at work, I love spending as much time outside as possible! I 
take my dog, Sadie, for lots of walks, and I love camping and hiking. I also 
like to spend lots of time with my family and friends - I have so many 
wonderful people in my life! I play the piano, and I am trying to learn to 
knit! (So far, the knitting is not going very well…) 
 
I am so blessed to be able to watch your children learn and grow. 
Teaching has always been my passion and I absolutely love coming to 
work each and every day. If there is ever anything I can do to support 
you, please do not hesitate to contact me! 
 

 
 


